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Diary Dates 

Monday 9th January School re-opens 8.50am 

Monday 23rd January Radio Lancashire in School all morning 

Wednesday 25th Jan Yr 5 & 6 Handball coaching and Tournament 

Wednesday 8th Feb Yr 3 & 4 Handball coaching and Tournament 

Wednesday 22nd Feb Indoor Football Tournament 

Wednesday 8th March Girls Indoor Football Tournament 

 

Termly Cup Winners 

Congratulations to :- 

Class 1 Progress: Lily Drinkall 

             Sports:  Jacob Barnes 

Class 2 Progress Dylan Jameson 

             Sports   Amy Saville 

Happy Birthday wishes to:- 

Megan Barnes who was 7 on Monday 19th December 

Maria Thompson who will be 5 on Christmas Day and 

Lucy Spar who will be 5 on Boxing Day and 

Mrs Britton on the 3rd January 

 

 

Christmas Numbers Club Winners 

1st Prize: Mrs M Towns   2nd Prize     Mr & Mrs L Jenkinson 

After-School Clubs 

After school clubs next half term will take place only on a Thursday and they will be Gymnastics for Class 1 
and Dance for Class 2. 

After School Clubs from w/c 20th February will revert back to Wednesday and Thursday evenings with           
dodgeball, tag rugby, football and tri-golf on offer. 

Christmas Nativity 

Following the Christmas Nativity performance a fantastic £140.62 was collected , this will be added to the 
children's chores money in order to purchase life saving gifts from Cafod. We will let you know when the  
children have chosen. 

Fr Keefe 

We would like to wish Fr Keefe all the best with his move to a new county in the New Year. He will be sadly 
missed at school. Good Luck and God Bless. 

- 

The staff would like to thank all the children and families for the lovely cards and gifts 
they have received for Christmas they are very much appreciated. We wish all our 
families a wonderful, peaceful and hopefully relaxing Christmas and look forward to 
Happy New Year! 

W/C 9th January 2017 

Mon 9th  8.50  School Re-Opens 

 

Tues 10th 

 

Weds 11th    Swimming 

 

Thurs 12th  3.30-4.30 After School Clubs  Class 1 Gymnastics    Class 2 Dance 

                       

Fri 13th  


